
Trails for All committee update 
February 16, 2023 PWV Board Meeting 
 
Per Jeff Randa's suggestion, at least one member of our committee will be attending an event with the 
Green Latinos group at the Wolverine on Feb. 9.  They will be having a hike of some sort a few weeks 
later and we hope to send someone along for that, too. 
 
We are also reaching out to other groups in the Fort Collins area as part of our mission to increase 
diversity on trails.   
 
Feb. 25 two or three of us will be snowshoeing with a group for which we did a workshop last fall on 
winter hiking.  This will be on the Michigan Ditch Trail and will be a first snowshoe outing for the group. 
We should also have representation at the 2nd year and Spring Tune up events. 
 
At least one of us will be at spring training in May. 
 
We will be in contact with Matt Cowan regarding the development of an accessible trail in the Lady 
Moon area.  It's been on the drawing board for over a decade.  He had a meeting last year and has said 
he may have news for us.  We're excited about the prospect of this trail! 
 
Lastly, Tyler Peteren has resigned as our vice chair due to too many commitments with a new job.  He 
hopes to rejoin us at some point but is unable to be on our committee at this time.   
 
Carol Kennedy 
Trails for ALL Co-chair 


